Great Barrington Fire District


Minutes for Prudential Committee Meeting on June 20, 2023
Great Barrington Water Department

17 East Street Great Barrington MA 01230
Board Members and Employees Present:


Walter Atwood



Chairman – Prudential Committee
Kenneth Schumacher 



Member – Prudential Committee
Robert Hammer



Member – Prudential Committee

William Foster



Member – Prudential Committee


William Brinker



Member – Prudential Committee



Pete Marks




Superintendent


Cynthia Ullrich



District Clerk

Guests in attendance:


Kathleen McCormick



District Counsel

James Lawrence



Forest Row Representative
The meeting was called to order at 4:32 P.M. by Prudential Committee Chairman, Walter Atwood.

Citizen Speak Time:
Approve the Minutes of the Meeting of June 6, 2023:
WB made a motion to approve the minutes from the June 6, 2023 meeting.  KS seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
Superintendent’s Report:

PM reported all but 60 feet of the pipe has been delivered. The installation of the new pipe leading to the pumping station, off of Maple Avenue, will begin the week of July 10th.  Water meters will be read next week. Requested the water laborers’ job be readvertised. 
The board agreed to advertise for the position a second time.

Financial Report:
CU submitted the following warrants:



Warrant #49 dated 6/9/2023 in the amount of $8,155.72



Warrant #50 dated 6/16/2023 in the amount of $87,494.32

Old Business:   
New Business:
KM mentioned two issues related to the purchase of the Forest Row property.  Zoning requires a 50-foot setback and at least an acre of land.  KM will look into these further and report back to the board.  
Having concluded its business, Mr. Atwood moved to adjourn the meeting and the meeting was adjourned without objection at 5:20 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia Ullrich

District Clerk
